St. Margaret's C.E.



29th November 2016

Dear Parents

Well our **Christmas Fair** is nearly upon us and its going to be wonderful!

If you have had chance to 'clear out' your toy cupboards then please send any unwanted toys (in good condition) in to school for our toy stall, from now onwards. We also have our final **non uniform day** this **Friday 2nd December** and this one is in exchange for a bottle, for our ever popular bottle stall. Please remember to send in your raffle ticket stubs with the money collected and remember, we have more books of raffle tickets available in the office, so give yourselves or your friends a great chance of winning one of the amazing prizes!

We still need helpers on the day of the fair to make sure things run smoothly, so if you can give some time to help, then please give your name to the school office. Finally we would really appreciate donations of cakes to serve on the day as part of our refreshments.

One last thing - please come along to the fair on Saturday and get your Christmas off to a great start!

Infant Performances

As previously mentioned the infant performances will take place on Tues 13th, Wed 14th and Thurs 15th of December at 1.45pm. Tickets will be available from this Thursday. Please fill in the request slip below. Tickets are limited to two per family. Any spare tickets will be available towards the end of next week.

Junior Carol Service

Thursday 15th December

The junior Carol Service is on Thursday 15th December at St Margaret's Church beginning at 7pm. We would like all junior children to attend this festive celebration of Christmas. We hope that parents can join us too at this lovely service.

Norovirus

Unfortunately it is that time of the year when lots of bugs are about. We have received guidance from the NHS about signs and symptoms of the norovirus which is generally diarrhoea and vomiting. If your child displays these symptoms please ensure they remain off school until they have been clear of symptoms for 48hours. Hopefully this will reduce any spread of this nasty bug.

Yours sincerely K Perry Head Teacher	
Infant Performance Request (please only request 2 tic	kets in total)
Child's name	Class
Date	Quantity
Tues 13 th December	
Wednesday 14 th December	